
 October 24, 2022 

 Dear CCSD 46 Community, 

 Earlier today, you received an alert from our school district regarding police activity in the area. 
 Information continues to unfold. We understand that the police department is seeking a specific 
 individual, and that the matter is not connected to armed robbery as previously thought. 

 The police department has just called soft lockdowns for Meadowview School and Avon, 
 indicating that there will be increased police activity in the neighborhoods in those areas this 
 morning. This differs from the plans sent out this morning in that students and staff at those 
 schools w  ill stay in classrooms, and individuals will not go in or out of the school unless 
 escorted by a staff member. 

 The rest of the schools are not on soft lockdown as the police department has not indicated that 
 this would be necessary for the rest of our schools. However, we will continue to keep students 
 at all schools inside for recess and Physical Education. 

 We have been asked whether we will or will not be continuing with after school and evening 
 school activities today. We will send out another message later in the day once that is 
 determined. 

 Sincerely, 

 Dr. Lynn Glickman 
 Superintendent 
 CCSD 46 


